				




				[image: ]


	
Newsletter
21st June 2023










			[image: ]




			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Share your views ahead of our July Committee Meeting; CPAF screening questionnaire; Voluntary NMS data returns.







		




			Pharmacy Owners: We want to hear from you 
Ahead of a full Committee meeting in July, we are seeking input from all pharmacy owners – this is your chance to feed directly into the Committee. 

As well as informing discussions at the Committee Meeting, the poll answers will be used to feed into our ongoing work to press for an uplift to core funding by enhancing our evidence base of what pharmacy owners are experiencing. This and future surveys will also increase the amount of data we have for use in our campaigning and influencing work. 

This step change in how we engage with you is all with the objective of improving the way we fight your corner and reflect the sector’s views. 







		Read more 




		Complete the short survey 




		




			2023/24 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire
From approximately 1am on Monday 3rd July 2023 through to midnight on Sunday 30th July 2023, the Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire for the 2023/24 period will be available for community pharmacies to complete.

As a result of NHS regulations introduced at the end of 2020, completion of CPAF is now a requirement of the Terms of Service. Therefore, pharmacy owners must complete the screening questionnaire and, if required, the full CPAF questionnaire.

Read more







		




			NMS: Voluntary quarterly data returns
NHS England is asking pharmacy owners to continue to voluntarily submit New Medicine Service (NMS) quarterly summary data to the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) for Quarter 4 (Q4) 2022/23 (January to March 2023).

NHS England want to continue collection of the quarterly returns to provide baseline data to support a long-term evaluation that will be conducted as part of ongoing work to expand the scope of NMS.

Read more
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